
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Henry VIII, I think it is fair to say wasn't a particularly nice man. That said, he did at least 
appreciate Enfield's green spaces, and he certainly didn't exact some kind of purge on them 
like your Council, (which I regret to say I voted for) are proposing to do. The ongoing 
development near Hadley Road, the abomination that is the development around Trent 
Park, (with its laughably called 'affordable housing') and now the possible development of 
both Crews Hill and the Green Belt land between Oakwood and the Ridgeway. It's quite 
staggering to think that you are making the Tories look like the good guys here, but you 
actually are. I'm sure you are well aware that this is a deeply unpopular proposal, (apart 
from with the developers, who are rubbing their hands with glee) and most people around 
here think the plan stinks to high heaven.

I urge you to reconsider these proposals, they are highly divisive, and amount to 
environmental vandalism at a time when politicians are normally all to eager to show off 
their green credentials.
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